
Many families are struggling to bring food to the table. That is why The
Village is partnering with Northern Illinois Food Bank and will host a
Mobile Food Pantry. Families in the Minooka and surrounding
communities will be able to get enough groceries (bread, dairy, meats,
veggies) for a week or two. 

Distribution will be first come first served. There is no registration, proof of
income or I.D. required.

Where: The Village Christian Church
8965 South Bell Road, Minooka
 
When: Monday, May 6 @ 5 pm

*This is not a school sponsored event*


